
Welcome to Nursery
at

Palmers Cross Primary School 



Palmers Cross Leadership Team



Teaching Staff in Early Years

Mrs Kendall & Mrs Callicott

Early Years HLTAs

Supporting Teaching Assistants

Miss Brown, Miss Lawton



Transition Programme
Home Visits

Transition Sessions:

• Stay and Play with Parent meeting

• Transition sessions

Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th September

9:30am – 11:30am

• Wednesday 13th September 

Nursery sessions resume and 30hours will 
commence



A new curriculum was put in place from September 2021. The areas of learning will remain 
the same as they have in previous years. Changes are based on the coverage of learning.



Typical week in Nursery





Dimensions
The 4 Cs

• Communication
• Conflict
• Culture 
• Conservation

Explorers Path finders Adventurers    Navigators
EYFS                 KS1                        LKS2               UKS2



The Year Ahead

• Theme days

Each term you will be sent a curriculum overview 
which will provide you with that terms learning. 

These will also be available on the school’s website. 
http://www.palmerscross.org.uk/

We are Explorers!

http://www.palmerscross.org.uk/




Supporting your child at home

• Helping your child at home booklet

• Open door policy

• Parent workshops

• Website 



Questions

Please feel free to contact the school office:

Email: Office@palmers.org.uk
Tele: 01902 558322

mailto:Office@palmers.org.uk

